Dear [Mr/Ms SURNAME]

I am writing to thank you for taking the time to visit our [housing scheme/development/etc.] during the general election campaign. I appreciate how busy Parliamentary candidates can be during an election campaign, so I am pleased that you accepted our invitation. 

I was grateful for the opportunity to [give detail on specifics of the visit – did you show them around a project you are proud of, introduce them to residents, get their support for the #FixTheHousingCrisis campaign?]

[bookmark: _GoBack]We hope that you found the visit a useful insight into how we are working to support people across the community. We were pleased to share how housing associations across the country, with the support of the National Housing Federation, the trade body for the sector, are working to fix the housing crisis once and for all.

Housing is one of the most pressing domestic political issues, and one we must all work together to solve. We look forward to maintaining an open dialogue with you to ensure that everyone in [constituency name] has a safe, quality and affordable home to live in. 

[You could include additional information here about the number of homes you manage or are building in their constituency, or your organisation’s plans in 2020.]

If there is anything that [housing association name] can do to support you, please do not hesitate to get in touch.

Yours sincerely,

[Signature]

[Chief Executive’s name]
